
 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

On Thursday, September 5, 2019, the Grand Rapids Firefighters will be hosting a charitable golf outing at Boulder Creek Golf Course 
and would like you to consider supporting this event.  Proceeds from this event will benefit the Muscular Dystrophy Association.  Our 
golf outing began in the mid 1980’s and typically attracts golfers from all over Michigan.  Golfers in the past include city administrators, 
local celebrities, and Grand Rapids business leaders.   Most importantly, all of the money we raise locally stays in our community and 
helps families that need it.  Some of them may be your customers!  Each dollar that we raise through your sponsorship allows more 
entry fee to go to MDA; each prize that is donated attracts more golfers and allows us to make a bigger gift to this worthy cause.  
Below, please find a list of the various ways that you can help support this cause; if you have another way in mind, I would be happy to 
speak with you about it.  Thank you again for considering this donation!  

There are four levels of sponsorship available: 

➢ Event Sponsor: A donation of $1000 will display your logo on all printed materials and a banner prominently displayed 

at the outing and during the awards ceremony.   

➢ Corporate Sponsor: A donation of $250 sponsors “closest to the pin”, “longest drive”, or the putting contest. 

➢ Tee Sign Sponsor: For $150 your name will be prominently displayed on a sponsor sign at one of the tees.  This 

laminated sign, signaling your generous support is provided to you for exhibit at your place of business when the event is 

done.  In addition, you also qualify as a golf towel sponsor. 

➢ Golf Towel Sponsor: For $100 your name or logo will be included on the complementary golf towel given to every 

golfer and volunteer at the event.  These towels often remain on golf bags and offer you continued advertising long after the 
event is completed. 

➢ Prize sponsor: donation of goods used for door prizes or food to be consumed at the after-golf prize ceremony/dinner 

along with any advertising material you would like included with your donation. 

If you honor us with your assistance, please complete and submit the bottom portion of this letter.  Since your donation is tax 
deductible, we are happy to provide you with a receipt, or you can reference the GR Firefighter’s  tax ID #13-66552.  If you are donating 
an item that needs to be picked up, please email me at jgvwall@gmail.com or phone me at 616-485-7208.   

Thank you for your support! 

Jeff VanderWall 
Activities Coordinator 
Grand Rapids Firefighters 
   
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Make Check Payable to or send other donations to: Grand Rapids Firefighter Charities 

Mail to: Jeff VanderWall, 1562 Pleasant Wood Dr. NE, Rockford, MI 49341 

Company Name ____________________________ Sponsorship Level: ____________________________________ 

Contact:___________________________________ E-Mail: ______________________________________________ 

 

Address: ___________________________________ Phone: ______________________________________________ 

 


